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F r i d ay  1 6 t h  J u n e  2 0 1 7  

Dear Parents and Carers,  
 

Year 2 wowed us with their learning about dinosaurs in class assembly today. During this topic they researched and wrote information about 
dinosaurs, visited the Natural History Museum and saw a robotic dinosaur. They played the role of Paleontologists for the day looking for fossils 
in the school and learnt a song about dinosaurs, which they sang enthusiastically.  Well done Year 2, you have enjoyed this topic! 
 

Healthy Eating Week has been a wonderful opportunity for each class to make healthy food, take part in fitness activities and make a smoothie 
for the smoothie competition. A big ‘thank you’ to Jackie Proctor for organising this week which has been a fun way to learn about being healthy. 
 

I am pleased that almost all our children were wearing the correct school uniform when we checked this week. It is much better than it used to 
be, so thank you parents and carers. House team T shirts are available from the office if you want to buy one with the school logo on. Otherwise 
you can buy a T shirt of the right colour elsewhere such as Asda. The house colours are red, blue, yellow and red, please check with the office 
which house team your child is in if you are not sure. It is lovely to see the children in their house colours when they have PE and other house 
team activities. 
 

Best wishes 

Nicola Horton 

THIS  WEEK ’S  RESULTS :   

Class Attendance  
Number 
of Lates 

 
Lining up 
Awards 

Nursery 94.8% 10   

Reception 97.4% 3   

Year 1 96.7% 2  1 

Year 2 90.0% 2  1 

Year 3 97.9% 4  2 

Year 4 100% 5  3 

Year 5 97.9% 4  4 

Year 6 96.6% 2  3 

Overall  96.4% 32  

Well-done 
Year 5! 

Keep it up. 

Love God,  love yourse l f ,  love one another  

Nursery Mohamed Yahya 
For speaking confidently to the teachers 
and for excellent learning in Phonics.  

Reception Keti Kalandadze 
For always being on task and trying her 
best in everything she does.  

Year 1 Mariam Begum 

For being wonderful all the time! So 

caring and respectful. So helpful always 
tidying up. Also for improving her   

handwriting and making a super effort 
with finger spaces.  

Year 2 Zakariah Ben Said 
For being a super start in all his     

learning! Always shares his ideas and 
takes part in every discussion.  

Year 3 
Jeremiah  

Olukayode-Owokoya 

Working really hard on his handwriting 
and presentation. Working towards his 

pen licence.  

Year 4 Hashim Muohmad 
Extra effort in handwriting last week. 
Working hard to ignore others.  

Year 5 Lenora Shury 
For always showing great learning    

behaviour. A great member of the class. 
Always being caring and respectful.        

Year 6 
Mansur Muhammad 

Ali 

For excellent effort in his writing, a  
mature attitude and a great talk on 

Ramadan.  

HOUSE  TEAM POINTS    
 

478 Blyton House 420 Dahl House  
 

 

  
 

455 Donaldson House 479 Rosen House  

@stpaulst luke  

Reminder: School will be closed on Monday 26th June 
for EID celebrations.  

We return on Tuesday 27th June which is a           
non-uniform day for EID class parties. 



 

Reception enjoyed making cheesy peasy canapes, some 

of us enjoyed the taste and others didn't but we all 

tried something new! 

Everyone took part in a smoothie competition from Nursery to Year 6, it was really 

tough to decide as the posters were fantastic and the smoothies tasted great but the 

winner was... Reception. You will be able to buy their smoothie at the summer fair! 



 

YEAR 6 

Year 3  



Please remember to  check the  d iary  dates  weekly .  
(Changes might  apply) .  

Diary Dates: 
Thursday 22nd June - Learning through Play session 

(children under 5 years) - 9:15am—10:45am - SPSL Hall 

Friday 23rd June - Year 5 Class Assembly  

Monday 26th June - EID Celebrations - School is closed 

Tuesday 27th June - EID Class Parties - Non-uniform 

Day—bring food/snacks/drinks to share 

Friday 30th June - Nursery Class Assembly 

Wednesday 5th July - Nursery & Reception Sports Day - 

SPSL Playground 

Friday 7th July - Year 4 Class Assembly 

Friday 7th July - Summer Fair  

Tuesday 11th July - Parent Consultations 

Wednesday 12th July - Year 1 and Year 2 Sports Day - 

SPSL Playground 

Thursday 13th July - Year 3, Year 4, Year 5 and Year 6 

Sports Day - St Paul's Way Trust School 

Wednesday 19th July - Year 6 leavers service - St Paul’s 

Church, Bow Common - Parent/Carers welcome 

Year 6 end of year performance date to be decided. 

Friday 21st July - School finishes at 1:30pm  

Monday 4th September - Inset Day - School is closed 

Tuesday 5th September - Inset Day - School is closed 

Wednesday 6th September - School starts for Reception, 

Year 1, Year 2, Year 3, Year 4, Year 5 & Year 6.  

Nursery- staggered start dates (letter will be sent out to 

confirm) 

E ID  CLASS  PARTIES  

Tuesday 27 th June  

Non-uniform Day 

Please bring 
snacks/drinks to share 

Prizes will be given for the best dressed! 

Tuesday 11 th July 2017 

Nursery  parents/carers ,  p lease  see  the  
c lass  teacher  to  arrange  the  t imes.  

1:30pm – 6:30pm  

(10 minutes time slots per child) 
Please ensure you have chosen a time slot on 

the time sheet displayed outside the       

classroom door by Tuesday 20th June.  
 

It is important that you attend these meetings as 

your child’s teacher will update you on your child’s 

attainment and progress this year.  

Parent Consultations 

Year 6 had an amazing time at Chessington on Tuesday. The 
sun was shining and everyone had lots of fun on all of the 
rides. For some, it was the first time they had been on a  
rollercoaster, but many children faced their fears and went on 

as many rides as they could!  

 

Summer Fair  

If any parents, carers and family 
friends would like to hold a stall at 

our Summer Fair on Friday 7th July 
please contact the school office on 

020 7987 4624. 

Each table costs only £10! 

 

 

All parents/carers welcome! Please come to 

watch, support and join us!  

Nursery & Reception Wednesday 5th July  SPSL Playground 

Year 1 & Year 2 Wednesday 12th July  SPSL Playground 

Year 3, Year 4,  

Year 5 & Year 6 
Thursday 13th July  

St Paul's Way Trust School,  

E3 4FT 

After going on Dragon Fury 
(the biggest rollercoaster at     
Chessington): 'That was so 

awesome! Let's go again!' 

Sawsan Abdi. 

There are currently job vacancies for: 
 

 Midday Meals Supervisors 

 School Cleaners 

 Senior School Cleaner 
 

For an application pack please email:  
admin@spsl.towerhamlets.sch.uk For more 

information visit the Tower Hamlets Website or 
contact the school office on 020 7987 4624. 

mailto:email%20admin@spsl.towerhamlets.sch.uk

